HAVE YOU
RECENTLY TRAVELLED
OVERSEAS!?

If you've been overseas recently, you are required to stay
home and monitor your health. If you have flu-like symptoms
seek medical advice. Call ahead if going to a doctor.

TOGETHER WE CAN HELP STOP
THE SPREAD AND STAY HEALTHY.

For more information about Coronavirus

(coviD-19) visit health.gov.au




